From: Charlotte Meynell

Sent: 05 July 2021 07:55
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Planning Application 2021/2178/P 41 Lamble Street London NW5 4AS

TC - asked jenna re name redaction 6/7/21

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
Hi
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Please can the below email be uploaded to M3 and Trim as a consultation response to the above
app.

Thanks,

Charlotte Meynell
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2598

flin]E]S]

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our

systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.
From
Sent: uly :

To: Charlotte Meynell <Charlotte.Meynell@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application 2021/2178/P 41 Lamble Street London NW5 4AS

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Ms Maynell,

| object to this planning application on grounds of visual amenity. The proposal is to
add an extra storey to one house in the middle of a homogeneous row of 2-storey
houses.

It will look extremely odd and open the way for others to do the same creating a
ragged roofline. | would not object to the whole row adding an extra storey or if the
houses were taller so the extra storey was above eyelevel. But an extra storey in
the middle of a row of two storey houses is not acceptable.
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Please redact my name.
Regards

Dinah Gallop



